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SPONSOR: ANA AGUILAR

Our chapter members are excited to
meet in person and work on art together.
We've participated in several events in
our community, from our school’s Trunk
or Treat, homecoming week, Dia de los
Muertos Pifiata Extravaganza, and the
1000 Paper Crane Project. This year were
able to hold our induction ceremony in
person and honor our student artists.
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Face painting at Challenger football event

Written by: Ana Aguilar

SPONSOR: LAUREN CUNNINGHAM

Qur chapter has been busy! NAHS
members painted children’s faces at the
Challenger football game, decorated
and donated pumpkins to Gardens

of Bellaire Senior Living for residents’
rooms, and attended a presentation

by a representative from the Savannah
College of Art and Design. Students will
soon be starting their Memory Project
portraits for children in Nigeria, and they
are looking forward to decorating the
library windows for the holidays.

Written by: Lauren Cunningham

Painting pumpkins for residents
- at Gardens of Bellaire Senior Living
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SPONSOR: CHELSEA BARANSKI

Recently, our chapter constructed a
sculpture out of cans for our school
district’s “can-struction” for our canned
food drive. Forney High School's football
team has been doing amazingly well, so
we chose to build a football field and
stadium with cans wrapped in our school
colors, black and gold.

Written by: Lauren Barbee
55 | NAHS/NJAHS NEWS

https://mydigitalpublication.com/publication/?m=30381&i=736361&p=56&pp=1&ver=html5

NAHS News Winter 2022 Volume 51 Number 2

lims=

Golden Epiphany

SPONSOR: EBONY NICOLE JOHNSON

For the very first time in our school's
existence, we established the Golden
Epiphany chapter on our campus. We
are so excited to engage our community
and members of our school in artand
its practices and validity in saciety
today. We kicked off our chapter by
planning our calendar, spring fund-
raisers, working with a sister school to
teach artto elementary school students,
and becoming gallery assistants for our
school district to hold art shows.

Written by: Ebony Nicole Johnson

October late night
-

SPONSOR: GINA MOCK

The NAHS students at Rock Hill came
together for their first meeting in
September and enjoyed some friendly
games and food. In late September, we
paid for a guest photography artist to
come and demonstrate best practices
for photographing art. All students
were welcome. We also hosted an art
extravaganza night that was open to

all art students. It provided experience
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